
 

                             

 

Regarding The Extension of Coronavirus (COVID-19)-Related  

Policies and Procedures  

 

 

We want to express our ceaseless gratitude for your continued patronage. 

 In response to the ongoing spread of COVID-19, we have organized an 

internal countermeasures team responsible for establishing guidelines to 

ensure the safety of our customers, business partners, employees and their 

families. 

 

 In accordance with the extension of the state of emergency in Japan, the 

presence of Albion Beauty Advisors will remain congruent with policies and 

procedures laid forth by local governments. 

  We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause and appreciate your 

understanding during this time. 

   

   We will continue to promptly take any actions necessary with the highest 

priority on preventing the spread of infection and ensuring the health and 

safety of our customers, business partners, employees and their families. 

 


